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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

135 Washington Ave. - Permit 2018-00226 

Reid <reidemmerich@hotmail.com> Tue, Mar 6, 2018 at 1:34 PM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann, 

The tasting room will be a space for people to purchase flights and poors of our product on draft. They will also be able to
fill up growlers and purchase packaged product to take home. 

In addition to product, there will be merchandise for sale. 

Hope this helps. 

Reid Emmerich
Portland, Maine
Cell # 207-303-9043

Sent from my iPhone
[Quoted text hidden]
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions.
As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the
media if requested.

tel:(207)%20303-9043

